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February 5, 2025 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Federal education law requires that parents/guardians of children enrolled in Title I 
schools be notified if their child has been taught for four consecutive weeks by a teacher 
who does not meet State licensure requirements at the grade level and subject area in 
which the teacher has been assigned. As of this writing, your child’s teacher Ashley 
Gonzalez has not met the State licensure requirements for Special Education. She is, 
however, currently working to meet the requirement and we have full confidence in her 
ability to effectively teach in this assignment between now and June 30, 2025. 

If you have any questions regarding Ashley Gonzalez’s qualifications, please feel free to 
contact us at 413.750.2887. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anna Breen​
Executive Principal 
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February 5, 2025 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Federal education law requires that parents/guardians of children enrolled in Title I 
schools be notified if their child has been taught for four consecutive weeks by a teacher 
who does not meet State licensure requirements at the grade level and subject area in 
which the teacher has been assigned. As of this writing, your child’s teacher Al Stafford has 
not met the State licensure requirements for Algebra 2. He is, however, currently working 
to meet the requirement and we have full confidence in his ability to effectively teach in 
this assignment between now and June 30, 2025. 

If you have any questions regarding Al Stafford’s qualifications, please feel free to contact 
us at 413.750.2887. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anna Breen​
Executive Principal 
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February 5, 2025 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Federal education law requires that parents/guardians of children enrolled in Title I 
schools be notified if their child has been taught for four consecutive weeks by a teacher 
who does not meet State licensure requirements at the grade level and subject area in 
which the teacher has been assigned. As of this writing, your child’s teacher Cole Stuart 
has not met the State licensure requirements for Physical Education. He is, however, 
currently working to meet the requirement and we have full confidence in his ability to 
effectively teach in this assignment between now and June 30, 2025. 

If you have any questions regarding Cole Stuart’s qualifications, please feel free to contact 
us at 413.750.2887. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anna Breen​
Executive Principal 
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February 5, 2025 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Federal education law requires that parents/guardians of children enrolled in Title I 
schools be notified if their child has been taught for four consecutive weeks by a teacher 
who does not meet State licensure requirements at the grade level and subject area in 
which the teacher has been assigned. As of this writing, your child’s teacher Gauntlett 
Cephas has not met the State licensure requirements for Geometry. He is, however, 
currently working to meet the requirement and we have full confidence in his ability to 
effectively teach in this assignment between now and June 30, 2025. 

If you have any questions regarding Gauntlett Cephas’ qualifications, please feel free to 
contact us at 413.750.2887. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anna Breen​
Executive Principal 
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February 5, 2025 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Federal education law requires that parents/guardians of children enrolled in Title I 
schools be notified if their child has been taught for four consecutive weeks by a teacher 
who does not meet State licensure requirements at the grade level and subject area in 
which the teacher has been assigned. As of this writing, your child’s teacher Tyler Colby has 
not met the State licensure requirements for ELA. He is, however, currently working to 
meet the requirement and we have full confidence in his ability to effectively teach in this 
assignment between now and June 30, 2025. 

If you have any questions regarding Tylor Colby’s qualifications, please feel free to contact 
us at 413.750.2887. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anna Breen​
Executive Principal 
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